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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON  
COUNCIL OPERATIONS AND PRIORITIES 

 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) supports the process moving forward to 
realize efficiencies in the Council’s Operating Procedures. We believe that reducing CPSAS in-
person participation to two meetings can allow for effective participation by the subpanel (A.1). 
In some cases, it may be necessary to extend meetings a day to provide sufficient time to complete 
the agenda.  
 
The CPSAS believes that the Council should prioritize development of management of fisheries 
that are struggling and work to ensure that fisheries can remain open whenever possible. 
 
 
PFMC 
06/07/24  


